
A traditional groundbreaking ceremony took place 
Monday, 5 October 2020 to mark the first official 
day of construction of the Club’s new Clubhouse at 

the Bukit location.

Chairman Khoo Boon Hui, Club President Andrew 
Low, Vice President Han Fook Kwang, Planning & 
Redevelopment Committee 2 Chairman Edwin Lee, 
General Committee Members and Members of PRC2 were 
present to witness the ceremony.  

The new development will provide Members with a new 
Clubhouse with a “family forest” design theme consisting 
of rich natural courtyards built with natural materials. 

The new Clubhouse is set to provide an immersive and restorative retreat for Members to socialise and forge 
communal bonds. 

The building is scheduled to be ready by end of 2022. The contemporary design features a plethora of golf, 
sports, lifestyle and dining facilities. The variety of spaces is designed to be seamlessly connected with the use 
of natural materials to create well-ventilated spaces throughout the Clubhouse.

(Back row, from left) Club President Andrew Low, Chairman Khoo Boon Hui and Vice President Han Fook Kwang 
(Front row, from left) Chairman of PRC2 Edwin Lee and General Manager Desmond Tay
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